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I support in-person voting on Election Day with ID. People used to look forward to 

Election Day but since mail in ballots started in Oregon in the 80’s, the count of 

returned ballots has gone down every election. Many states only switched to mail in 

due to COVID. Voting was once a sense of pride. 


